STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

1250 W Alder St ¢ Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 ¢ (509) 575-2490

October 18, 2018

Chuck Curtis

Baker Commodities, Inc.
PO Box 359

Sunnyside, WA 98944

RE: Draft State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST0009190 for Baker Commodities, Inc.

Dear Chuck Curtis:

Enclosed is your draft State Permit and Fact Sheet. The documents may contain changes from
the factual review copy. Please review these documents to insure that you understand and agree
will all conditions. Your written comments must be submitted by November 24, 2018.

Also enclosed is a copy of the public notice of draft permit describing your wastewater treatment
discharge. The Department of Ecology will publish this notice in the "Legal Classified Section"
of the Grandview Herald on October 24, 2018.

Issuance of the final permit will follow closely after the public comment period, provided no
significant comments are received.

Should you have questions regarding this procedure, please contact me at 509/457-7105.
Questions regarding content of the fact sheet or permit should be directed to Keith Primm at
509/457-7124.

Sincerely,

( ?L/;/\. C{ft{ )%/Lwﬁ—/’

Cindy Huwe
Permit Coordinator
Water Quality Program

Enclosures:  Draft Permit and Fact Sheet
Public Notice




